
 
City of Oelwein 

2020 Demolition Project Bid Opening 
June 17, 2020 

10:00 A.M. 
 
 
 
PRESENT: Building Official/Zoning Administrator Shekleton, Sam Castro, Jamie Krukow For 

Mehmert Tiling, Inc., Julie Schick for Matt Construction, Greg Bryan for Bryan 
Construction, Lyle Miller 

 
Five bids were received and opened for the demolition of 41 properties within the city. 
 
 
 Bryan Construction, Inc.     $440,730.00 
 
 Mehmert Tiling, Inc.     $757,905.05 
 
 Matt Construction, Inc.     $447,000.00 
 
 Lansing Brothers Construction    $386,100.00 
 
 Schrader Excavating & Grading    $494,000.00 
 
 
   
 
Shekleton took the bids for review.  They will be forwarded to the City Council for action at the June 22, 
2020 Council meeting. 


